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Dear parents and carers,
We hope your families are well and have enjoyed the start to the new school year.

We have covered a variety of sports and activities across both our key stages. Including focus on the
African cup of nations which has been going on in January, with other topics like dancing, dodgeball,
arts and crafts, and interactive quizzes.

The KS1 Children have spent a lot of time indoors this term, taking part in loads of exciting activities
including dancing, yoga, virtual brain break games, den building as a team and lots of arts and crafts
including work on superheroes which is the reception topic in school this term! The children have got
outside as much as possible as well, mainly taking part in a variety of tagging games. This has allowed
them to work together and learn the rules to lots of new games. The KS1 have enjoyed a wide range of
gymnastics activities including using the apparatus.

The KS2 Children have enjoyed a wide variety of activities Including dodgeball, football, scooter races,
capture the flag, end zone, 3 ball rounders and nerf. KS2 have still been allowed as a group to take a
big ownership in how their afternoons go this new school year like they did last year, all taking part in
votes to decide what activities they do. With the early nights of winter the KS2 have also spent lots of
time inside, taking part in dodgeball tournaments, nerf battles, and lots of virtual quiz nights which has
been a huge hit this term.

This term with the weather being unpredictable we have had a variety of engaging indoor activities
including yoga, dancing, den building and board game competitions. This has been amazing to see all of
our KS1 and KS2 children learning and playing games like chess, and the usual favourites like guess
who, Jenga and connect 4. As the nights are slowly getting later again, we cannot wait to get the
children back outside for longer periods, and bring back some of their favourite outdoor games,
Including Football, rounders, scavenger hunts, cricket and more.

Next half term will be the build up to Easter so the children will take part in lots of easter themed arts
and crafts activities, scavenger/ easter egg hunts and more!
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HOLIDAY MULTI ACTIVITY CAMP:

We're pleased to be offering our action-packed holiday club over the February half term. The camps
will run from the 19th - 23rd of February 8:45-16:00.

Our holiday camps offer a full range of activities to entertain your children whatever their interests.
Available only to children who attend the school, providing a safe, affordable, friendly, and fun
environment to keep the kids entertained all day long on site.

Please look out on our socials to see the images of the children in action
@premiercambridgenewmarket

Activities will include Archery, Football, Athletics, Dodgeball, Tennis, Laser tag, Tag rugby, Basketball,
Table Tennis, Netball, Handball, Arts & crafts, Team building games, den making, Outdoor Adventure
and Dance. Our break time activities include quizzes, colouring competitions, arts and crafts, cup
stacking and more. Places can be booked on a first come first served basis via the link below:

Camps - BOOK HERE

SPRING 2 WRAPAROUND CARE:
Before School Club - BOOK HERE!

After School Club - BOOK HERE!

A FINAL WORD:

We will continue to provide updates via Class Dojo daily of the phenomenal work and efforts of the
children, so please look out for daily updates!!

Thank you so much for all your ongoing support and we're looking forward to going into the second
half of the Spring term together!

If you have any questions, please email tstevens@premier-education.com or call 01223 631310.

Yours sincerely
Premier Education


https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/354-873750/
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/354-833960/
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/354-833961/

